
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Regan Moore [mailto:moore.regan47@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 8:33 AM 
To: HHC Exhibits <HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Testimony in opposition to HB 4135 
 
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add 
personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and 
any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative 
Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and 
Yahoo. 
Please vote no on HB4135, we should all have the right to make choices as to food and water at the end 
of our lives, the choice should be ours, not someone else's. 
Regan Moore  
Springfield, Oregon  
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 
 


